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The recently held 24th International EuroPACS Conference, which took place June 14 - 17 2006 in Trondheim, Norway, addressed a wide range
of information technologies and related topics, over the three days of this leading European conference. With cutting-edge topics ranging from
Image Processing and CAD, to Broadband and PACS, and Security Issues, the conference proved once again that it is the central gathering
point for specialists in medical imaging, digital x-ray, PACS and digital systems for eHealth.

 

The programme offered almost a hundred different scientific lectures, workshops and meetings and focused on the latest and most significant
developments in clinical practice, research and education within digital radiology. Roald Bergstrom, President of the 24th EuroPACS
Conference, and Jacob Hygen, Managing Director KITH, would like to thank all speakers and registrants for participating in the success of this
event.

www.europacs.org
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